
1478 Rt 20 New Lebanon Ny 12125 Ph: 518-794-8554 Fax: 518-766-6265

SEPTEMBER 2023

Dear WBH Parents:

Per New York State Commissioner’s Regulations 136.3 (c) (1) (iii), students entering
grades Pre-k, K, 1st, 3rd, 5th, and NEW entrants to the district, are required to have a
physical within 30 days of starting school.

It is recommended that you obtain this with your private health care provider. If your
child has had an updated physical, please send it into the health office. If not, please
call your child’s doctor as soon as possible to schedule a physical.

NY schools cannot accept the health exam if it is not on the required form or the
required health record equivalent.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me via phone or email.

Christina Seyerlein

New Lebanon WBH School Nurse

518-794-8554 fax 518-766-2220

cseyerlein@newlebanoncsd.org


